As someone with nearly 5 decades of work with whitetail deer | am firmly of the belief that the hysteria
some have promoted over CWD is without warrant. In fact, the solution to dealing with this disease may
very well be tied to providing a well-balanced diet to our wild deer herds through supplemental feeding.
Unfortunately this disease has been politicized with many uniformed people blindly falling for the
propaganda. | strongly urge the North Dakota legislature to allow North Dakota sportspeople and
landowners to continue supporting wildlife populations through supplemental feeding.



